
From: Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 6/23/2016 3:52:10 PM

Subject: FW: Date

I am guessing it will be Wednesday. January 18th but can someone please confirm?

From: Bunch, Nancy
Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2016 9:43 AM
To: Priester, Nicole
Subject: Date

Do you have a date for State of the State yet? Getting tour reservations for Jan. already.
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